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Early Alert Works — Let’s Keep It Going! 

Faculty and staff at WT play a vital role in student success, and the Early Alert Program is here 

to support that mission. This proactive, student-centered system connects students to critical 

academic, personal, and financial resources when they need them most. And here’s proof it’s 

making a difference: 65% of students flagged through Early Alert last semester were 

successfully retained! 

Submitting an Early Alert is quick, simple, and effective. Whether a student is missing 

assignments, struggling with grades, or facing personal challenges, your referral can help them 

stay on track. Just click the Early Alert icon in WTClass or select the student in BuffSuccess and 

fill out the form- Advising and other SSC departments will take it from there, with follow-up 

communication, resource referrals, and continuous outreach. 

Let’s continue working together to support students and boost retention — one Early Alert at a 

time. #BuffEarlyAlertProgram 

 

 


